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QWEST CORPORATION DBA CENTURYLINK QC’S RESPONSES TO THE SOUTH 

DAKOTA PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION STAFF’S FIRST DATA REQUESTS 

 

Qwest Corporation dba CenturyLink QC (“CenturyLink”), for its responses to the South 

Dakota Public Utilities Commission Staff’s First Data Requests, states as follows: 

1-1. Confirm that new customers received information on Lifeline and Link-Up 

services within 30 days of starting services. 

  

Response: 

 

CenturyLink confirms that its South Dakota customers receive information on Lifeline and Link-

Up services within 30 days of starting new service.   

1-2. Provide projected 2025 Capital Expenditures similar to what was provided in 

Confidential Attachment B, Page 2 for 2024.  Indicate which wire centers are 

recipients of RDOF funding in 2025. 

Response: 

 

See updated Confidential Attachment B which includes estimated Capital Expenditures for 2025.  

Madison is the only wire center receiving funding.  The funding is specifically in McCook 

County. 

Dated this 22nd day of August, 2024. 
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